
March 25, 2021 

 

Hello Villas West, 

With some of the Covid protocol being reduced we have determined we can change the 

pool usage rules and protocol. 

The Board has agreed to the following: 

1. Open pools to the following hours: 
 November 1 through April 30 – 10:00 AM to 6:00 PM 
 May 1 through October 31 – 6:00 AM to 10:00 PM  
 
2. Allow guests as long as accompanied by an adult resident. 
 
3. Allow visiting guest children of residents to use the pool during the following hours for 
children: 
 November 1 through April 30 – 11:00 AM to 1:00 PM and 4:00 PM to 5:00 PM 
 May 1 through October 31 - 11:00 AM to 1:00 PM and 5:00 PM to 7:00 PM 
 
4. Encourage residents to bring their own chairs and take them home when done.  We 
will continue to have a table and four chairs at each pool.  We will be adding some 
furniture in the next few weeks. 
 
5. Encourage residents to sanitize as they go.  We will continue to sanitize on a routine 
basis. 
 
6. Require that the protocol for social distancing will continue. 
 
7.  If these rules are abused then we will go back to limiting pool to the strict Covid 
Protocol. 
 

These rules apply to all residents and homeowners and it is the expectation for all 

residents and homeowners to self-govern making sure they follow the rules. 

Thank you for all your support. Stay Safe. 

Jim  


